
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 23:18
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Deirdre Reilly
 
Name: Deirdre
Surname: Reilly

 
 
Message:
Drogheda desperately needs to be included in the plan. The town has so much to offer but needs
resources to enable the town to grow and thrive. I feel that leaving it out will have a terrible impact
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This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

